
 
  

Dover Children’s “AT-HOME” Tasting Tour 

Thursday, May 7, 2020 

 

Let us bring the Tasting Tour to you! 
 

In order to practice social distancing during the COVID-19 pandemic, we made the difficult 

decision to cancel our traditional Tasting Tour. That doesn't mean you need to miss out on 

delicious wine and food! To maintain this event, continue to support local small businesses, 

and connect with our donors, we have decided to partner with Flag Hill Winery in Lee, 

Diverge restaurant in downtown Dover, and Tendercrop Farm at the Red Barn in Dover to 

bring the Tasting Tour safely to your home! 

 

Here’s how it will work: 

 

In order to register for this event, please take a moment to fill out a short survey. Your order 

will be delivered to your doorstep on either Thursday, May 7 or Friday, May 8. If you are 

not local, we will ship your order directly to you! Please feel free to contact Lauren Petraitis 

at lpetraitis@doverchildrenshome.org with any questions or concerns. 

 

 

Dover Children's Home is a 501(c)(3) public charity. The Home has provided exceptional 

care and life changing treatment services to thousands of NH's most vulnerable children for 

over 127 years. 100% of the proceeds will be applied directly to the Home's most 

critical operating costs. 

 

$70 Ticket: receive a bottle of wine (your choice of Red or White) from Flag Hill Winery 

and a $20 gift card for a single person take-out meal from Diverge. 

** If you are not local, you will receive local snack pairings from Tendercrop. 

  

$140 Ticket: receive two bottles of wine (your choice of Red or White) from Flag Hill 

Winery and a $40 gift card for a couple’s take-out meal from Diverge. 

** If you are not local, you will receive local snack pairings and chocolate from Tendercrop. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/9Z7V6V8
mailto:lpetraitis@doverchildrenshome.org

